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Statement of Bronwyn Ingram

As this sad chapter closes, I hope everyone will offer their full support to

interim Mayor Todd Gloria.  I hope the candidates in the special election will

campaign with high integrity and will be sensitive to San Diegans need to feel

confident in the city’s leaders.  I hope that the next mayor will continue on the

trajectory that Bob began, by supporting neighborhoods and working families.  I

also hope that the next mayor will continue the work that Bob, Todd Gloria and I

started, with the support of the city council, in the area of assistance to the

homeless.  I hope that a new leader will continue to work on a progressive vision

for San Diego. 

If you are asked how I feel on Friday.  Sad.  Sad but hopeful that this starts

the healing process for everyone.

Bronwyn Ingram
August 30, 2013
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